
28th October 2022  

Literacy 

This week, Year 5A students have 

completed  their assessments that 

focused on their reading compre-

hension skills and writing skills. On 

their writing assessment, their 

main focus was to write a narra-

tive from an alien’s point of view 

based on our lesson in non-fiction 

regarding our UFO topic. Within 

this task, they focused on our pre-

vious lesson using adverbials, ex-

panded noun phrases and com-

plex sentences.   

Next week, we will continue our 

lesson with Non-fiction focusing 

on the features of instructions.  

Math 

This week,  the students have also 

completed two Maths assess-

ment—their Arithmetic and PU-

MA tests. The children have 

worked really hard and have 

shown  very good results with 

their testing. Well done Year 5A!  

Next week, we will continue our 

lesson with Fraction.  

Science 

For the very first time in Science, we have done a science re-

port writing assessment. This writing assessment were all 

based on our lesson with Forces focusing on gravity, friction 

and air resistance. The children have conducted their own 

investigation and have discussed the results with their part-

ners before proceeding with their writing. Everyone did a 

great job and we’re looking forward for more science investi-

gations about our topic with Force.   

The children have also been very busy with their perfor-

mance for the Star Of The Month in November.  

Year 5A—With Ms. Dimple 

Important Notice  

 Tomorrow is our most awaited school fair. Thank you to 

those who have wholeheartedly donated to this event 

for The Angkor Children’s Hospital and Kantha Bopha 

Hospital. We are looking forward to seeing you all and 

enjoy the fun activities each class have prepared for you.  

 Then on Monday, 31st of October, It’s Halloween Day!!! 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone in their 

spooky, cute or funny Halloween costumes! We will be 

holding a parade to showcase everyone in a costume. An 

award for the best costume will be given a prize in their 

classroom!  

 On Friday 4th of November is INSET. Children won’t be 

coming to school.  


